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Nucor Building Systems is constantly seeking ways to improve our product offering and 
remain the low cost supplier for our Builders. We are pleased to announce an improvement 
coming soon to our process for distributing the Wall Sheeting Erection Manual.   

 
To improve efficiency and consolidate the documents sent out with orders; Nucor Building 
Systems is eliminating the Wall Sheeting Erection Manual previously sent with orders and 
replacing it with a single-page detail contained within the erection drawing package. This 
will eliminate the need to reference a separate manual from the erection drawings to install 
the wall sheeting and consolidate all information in one package. 

 

 
Critical Dates:  The transition to the new detail will happen immediately. Projects that are 
currently in production may have the Wall Sheeting Erection Manual sent to the jobsite 
during the transition period, but new projects will not receive the manual. The Wall 
Sheeting Erection Manual will be accessible for reference on the Nucor Building Systems 
website until April 1, 2020. 

 
Our Commitment 
Nucor Building Systems is committed to ongoing improvements in all aspects of our 
business. This change is intended to enhance our product offerings and improve our costs 
and competitiveness in the market place. Your input and comments are always appreciated.  
If you have specific questions regarding this bulletin or any other area of our business, 
please contact your District Sales Manager or Project Coordinator. 

https://www.nucorbuildingsystems.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/12/wall-panel-construction.pdf
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